
 
 
 

CITY OF LA MIRADA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED RATE ADJUSTMENT FOR 
RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL REFUSE SERVICES 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the La Mirada City Council will conduct a public 
hearing in order to allow comments from local residents and businesses regarding 
adjustment of the franchise fee for residential and commercial refuse rates and service. 
The City will review and discuss proposed adjustments in the City's refuse rate 
schedule. 
   Said hearing will be held on June 11, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Council 
Chambers, 13700 La Mirada Boulevard, La Mirada, California, 90638. All interested 
persons are invited to attend and public testimony will be heard at that time. 
 Additional information on refuse rates and services can be obtained by calling the 
City's Recycling Coordinator at (562) 902-2372. 
 In compliance with the Americans With Disabilities Act, individuals in need of 
special assistance at the public hearing should contact the City Clerk at                   
(562) 943-0131, extension 2309 three days prior to the date of the hearing. 

 
 
         /s/ 
Anne Haraksin, City Clerk 
 
 

Dated: April 11, 2024 


